
         
 
 
Attention all players and families of players who wish to try out for an opportunity to 
gain a spot on a Niagara Rapids Rep team for the 2025/2026 season. 
 
With the next season’s tryout fast approaching, we would like to reach out and respond to 
some of the questions we have been receiving about tryouts.  
 
If you wish to try out for the rep team , all players wishing to do so MUST attend the 
tryouts of the highest level for their age category first. Players are guaranteed 2 tryouts. 
Players must advise the coaches by the second tryout if they are wishing to defer from the 
highest team and wish to be considered and allowed to tryout for the team next in line. 
This is to allow coaches ample time to arrange and select their desired players, and 
complete their tryouts. 
 
Meaghan Passero 
Niagara Girls Hockey Association  
President  
president@niagaragirlshockey.com 
905-992-9447 
 


